
 

 

 
 
 
 
3 April, 2020 
 
 
Director – Budget Estimates Secretariat 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Director 
 
I write to advise of a correction and a clarification that is required to evidence given by myself 
at the Budget Estimates hearing for the Regional Transport and Roads portfolio held on 
Monday 2 March 2020.  
 
Clarification of figure required 
 
The number ‘9’ is recorded on page 23, this should be amended to ‘nine million’. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
The Hon. Paul Toole MP 
Minister for Regional Transport and Roads 
 
 
 
 
 


